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Attachments:

Chon Davis [chon.davis@nrc.gov]
Monday, June 01, 2009 9:10 AM
Monica Orendi
FSME-09-033, Proposed Agreement Between the State of New Jersey and the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission
Agreement State Letter NJ for public comment.doc

The All Agreement States Letter, FSME-09-033 is contained in the attached electronic file and can be located in
ADAMS at ML091490212.
FSME-09-033 will be posted at the FSME web site: http://nrc-stp.ornl.gov/.
Thank you.,
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